South Lyon Music Festival: Lineup Released, Ticketing
Info, & More!

It has been announced that the South Lyon Music Festival (SLMF) will be taking place this year on June 6th, 2022. The 22
artist lineup that was announced last week included Doja Cat, who will be performing her hit song Kiss Me More (feat.
SZA), Morcheeba, The Cure, Girls' Generation, and BTS, who expressed their excitement after their appearance as a
headliner for the event was released:

Because we never dreamed that we would be able to perform at the South Lyon Music Festival, which we have
heard so much about, we are truly honored to be making an appearance.
-BTS reacted to the lineup announcement on their Twitter account @BTS _twt

The complete lineup, ticketing information, and COVID-19 restrictions regarding the SLMF will be detailed below.

Complete Lineup

The headliners of the SLMF are as follows:
e Doja Cat

e The Cure

e (Qirls' Generation

e Billie Holiday

e BTS

Other acts include:
Supreme Beings of Leisure
Morcheeba

Itzy

Twice

Soapkills

Double Echo

Lust Era

This Cold Night

Kali Uchis

deca joins

DSPS

STAYC

LADIES' CODE
LOONA

My Chemical Romance
Paramore

Pierce The Veil

Ticketing Information

Tickets go on sale at 12:00 pm EST April 6th, 2022 exactly 2 months before the event. Prices range from $100 general
admissions to $1,000 VIP tickets that enter you in a raffle for a chance to meet an artist of your choosing! Tickets will be
primarily sold on Ticketmaster.

COVID-19 Precautions & Restrictions



Out of concern for the health of everyone that will be attending, the SLMF will be enforcing multiple COVID-19
precautions and protocols at the event. Masks will be required at all times, and proof of vaccination against COVID-19 must
be shown in order to enter the festival. General precautions are also heavily encouraged, such as frequent hand-washing,
minimizing close contact with strangers, and being mindful of your health before, during, and after the event. This is purely
for the well-being of everyone in attendance, and compliance will be greatly appreciated.



